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Taylor (leff) with Steve Howie and his ‘new' 260E.
For a while I've wanted another W 124 (my first Mercedes was a 220E
estate) so in November I took the plunge and bought a 1989 260E
with 64,000 miles on the clock from Mark Taylor in Keighley (www.
misv.co.uk). It was a pleasure meeting and dealing with Mark, who
had b‘ée,‘:"l recommended to me by two friends, both Members. Mark’s
favourite car is the W201 190, but he does a good line in W124s as
well, and won't sell a car until he's entirely happy with it. I tested
both this car and a 190E 2.6 he had on sale at the same time, which
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incidentally featured recently in Mercedes Enthusiast magazine's
‘Forecourt find’ section, but had no doubt that the W124 was the one
for me, although the 190E was a very good example.

Mark pointed out three things that needed doing to the car and
fixed them for no extra charge by the time I picked it up the following
week. He also gave me a 10 per cent discount as I wasn’t trading in. [
certainly join my friends in recommending Mark!

It’s interesting to compare the W124 with my daily driver, a 1998
W210 240E. The latter’s V6 seems to rev more easily, but the former
has been, so far, rather to my surpnse, slightly more economical —
30mpg as opposed to 29 in mixed driving.
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Steve Howie




